
 
 

 

 

 

 

02 December 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Christmas Party  

As Christmas is fast approaching, we would like to take the opportunity to invite you to our Onyx and 

Obsidian Christmas Party on Wednesday 14 December 2022.  

We are planning to celebrate with you at Kidz Kingdom, The Junction Leisure Centre, Broadstone for 

9:30am – 11:00am for exclusive use of the soft play facilities.  

We would love all parents and carers to help us celebrate Christmas and the end of our first term at 

Broadstone First School.  

Please fill in the link below to give permission for your child to attend and let us know how many of 

you will be coming to celebrate with us by Friday 09 December 2022.  

https://forms.office.com/e/985pxNKVf3 

Yours sincerely,  

Kath and Charlene  

Obsidian and Onyx Class Teacher 
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